TOWN OF REHOBOTH ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS MINUTES OF JUNE 18, 2009

A regular meeting of the Zoning Board of Appeals was held on June 18, 2009, at the Gladys L. Hurrell Senior Center, 55 Bay State Road, Rehoboth, MA. The meeting was called to order at 7:34 p.m., by Chairman Breault with the following members present: Chairman Roger Breault, Frank Moitozo, Jerry Cadorette, Joy Cambria, Charles DeBlois, Associate member: Susan Anderson.

The following members were absent: Associate member Chris DePalo.

PUBLIC HEARINGS

File #756 – Morrabrook Farm – Appeal of the administrative Officer

The public hearing was opened.

Mr. Chris Morra of 45 Summer Street was sworn in.

Mr. Michael O'Hern the town's Building Inspector & Zoning Enforcement Officer was

sworn in.

Manuel Suriva of 162 School Street was sworn in.

Mr. Edward Rother of 457 Fairview Ave. was sworn in.

Mr. Michael Costello of 11 Judith Ann Dr. was sworn in.

Upon a motion made by Mr. DeBlois, seconded by Mr. Moitozo, to close the public hearing. All were in favor.

Upon a motion made by Mr. DeBlois, seconded by Mr. Moitozo to continue until another meeting. All were in favor.

NEW BUSINESS

File #717 – DuMontier – 47 Spring Street

Upon a motion made by Mr. Moitozo and seconded by Mr. Cadorette to allow a 6-month extension with an additional 6 months if needed. All were in favor.

INVOICES

W.B. Mason - \$75.33 – Office supplies

Upon a motion made by Mr. Cadorette and seconded by Ms. Cambria to pay the abovenamed invoice. All were in favor.

ADJOURNMENT

Upon a motion made by Mr. Moitozo and seconded by Ms. Cambria the Board adjourned at 10:40 pm.

David Pereira Chairman

John Scanlon Vice Chairman